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February 14, 2013 
 
Brian Ackerman, Ph.D. 
Undergraduate Programs Director 
Department of Psychology 
University of Delaware 
 
Dear Dr. Ackerman 
 
This letter is to indicate my approval of the proposed changes in the Bachelors of Science in Neuroscience 
curriculum that would impact the Department of Biological Sciences course requirements.  These changes are 
minor and are actually made at our request.  There will be no impact on the Department of Biological Sciences 
curriculum. 
 
Thank you for bringing this to my attention and I look forward to continuing to work with the Department of 
Psychology in this format. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
Professor and Chair 
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